
 

 
 
 
 
 

2nd June 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Sparsholt College Futures Day for Year 9 

Sparsholt College has invited our Year 9 students to a Futures Day on Friday, 20th June 
2025. The purpose of this event is for students to sample the kinds of activities offered by 
post-16 courses. This will give our Year 9’s a valuable insight into the skills and styles of 
working in different subjects at post-16 level.   

➤​ Transport is provided to and from the College, free of charge. Coaches will depart 
from Harrow Way Community School at 9.55 a.m. and return to school at 
approximately 1.30 p.m.   

➤​ Students should arrive at school at the normal time and go to registration and lesson 
1 as usual.  

➤​ School uniform should be worn for this visit, with suitable footwear for walking, such 
as trainers.  

➤​ Since students will be spending time outdoors, they are advised to wear appropriate 
clothing depending on the weather on the day.  Sun cream and/or a hat should be 
provided if appropriate .   

➤​ Parents will need to provide their child with snacks and sufficient, non-fizzy drinks. 
Students will be back in school for lunch break starting at 1.30 p.m.   

➤​ Students will attend their timetabled period 5 lesson starting at 2.00 p.m. and will be 
released from school at the normal end of school day (3.00 p.m.). 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 Yours sincerely 

 

GRAEME FLUELLEN 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


